
SEISMIC PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE
To the Citizens and Landowners of Tangipahoa, Livingston 

and St. John the Baptist parishes, Louisiana 

Exoduas, Inc., on behalf of Air Products, will be conducting seismic 
activity on Lake Maurepas and the surrounding area, including the 

swamp area to the north and the mouth of the Tickfaw River. The project 
will include use of 3D receivers and seismic sources to produce the 

survey data. 

The survey is expected to begin on portions of the area on approximately 
October 15, 2022 and will last until all portions of the survey area are 
completed on approximately March 11, 2023. The survey should not 

prevent recreational or commercial use of the lake or river.  

To provide the public with additional information regarding the seismic 
survey, Exoduas, Inc. and the Louisiana Department of Wildlife and 

Fisheries will hold a public meeting at 6:00 pm on Wednesday, 
August 24. The meeting will be held at the Regala Gymnasium, located 

at 200 Regala Drive, Reserve Louisiana, 70084.

For additional details pertaining to the seismic survey prior to the 
public meeting, contact Scott Totten at 832-331-7439.

An outline of the seismic project showing the potential area to be 
affected is located at wlf.louisiana.gov/page/seismic-exploration-

permits under Current Public Notices. 


